Ted Weiss

This rule is impractical, ill begotten, and lacks any foresight into the future. It does nothing for the
environment. It is purely political - not practical. The infrastructure cannot support it. If you need to
drive more than 300 miles in one day with an electric vehicle - good luck. It cannot be done since
you have to wait several hours for your electric car to re-charge.

This is stupid. Outside of democratic lawmakers, no one wants this. Why not put it to a vote of the
public??



